
Ontario Library Workers Committee  
May 2, 2011 
10 am to 4 pm  
Ontario Regional Office 
Vee Papadimos (Local 1776, BRAMPTON), Birute Visockis-Cassidy (Local 932, HAMILTON), Alex 
MacCutchan (Local 4366, MILTON, Maureen O’Reilly (Local 4948, TORONTO), Pierrette St-Louis 
(Local 503, OTTAWA) and Joan Hanton, CUPE National Representative 
 
Meeting Highlights: 

 Vee Papadimos was elected as Chair, Maureen O’Reilly as Vice-Chair  

 The committee received an overview of the OMECC bylaws which the Library Workers 
Committee of Ontario falls under as well as the LWC operating procedures and the 
financial status of the committee 

 Communication was a major concern arising from the Niagara conference and several 
options including a website and face book page were discussed 

 A separate meeting was to be established with CUPE Communications for a provincial 
campaign 

 Including the option of creating a library workers day or week 

 Discussion around creating a provincial library worker’s list   

 Preliminary discussion around 2012 conference planning 

 The general membership meeting date was scheduled for October 3, 2011 in Toronto at 
40 Orchard View Blvd. 

 The committee established meeting dates for September 12th and November 21st       

 


